
 

 

 

 

Friday 28th June, last day of 

Term 2 

School finishes at 2.30 pm  

Bus’s will arrive at  students 

stop 30 minutes early. 

 

Monday 15th July first day 

back of school  

We are officially in winter! The weather has been very cold in the mornings the past week with below zero temperatures. We know many of 

our students catch a bus to school and spend time waiting outside at the bus stop each morning. For this reason, we wanted to remind our 

families that students are welcome to wear a coat to school. The coat does not have to match school colours. Student will be asked to  

remove all coats in the classroom but are welcome to wear them when they are outdoors. We want to minimise illness and keep students as 

warm as possible this winter.  

Also to minimise illness this winter we ask that if your child is sick or displaying cold or flu-like symptoms, they stay home. 

This week staff have been working hard to write student reports. Please note the report format has changed this year. We have aimed to  

incorporate the same level of information about student progress, in a more user-friendly template. You will still find information about how 

your child has progressed towards their Individual Education Plan goals in Literacy, Numeracy, Social Skills, Health and Safety and Personal 

Growth, together with information about how they engaged in additional programs such as Physical Education, Art, Information Technology, 

Science and History. Reports will be sent home in the mail on Thursday next week. At the start of term 3 teachers will contact families to 

book a Student Support Group meeting to discuss your child’s report, semester two Individual Learning Plan goals and future programming 

for each student. 

PLEASE NOTE: Holidays begin next Friday. School finishes at 2:30pm. This means buses will arrive at their stop 30 minutes earlier than usual. 

Hope everyone has safe and happy holiday. 
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Today we want to encourage our families to read our visitors 

policy. The policy outlines how Baringa School provides a safe 

and secure learning and teaching environment for students 

and staff by establishing processes to monitor and manage 

visitors to Baringa School. You can find the policy on the 

school website at  

https://www.baringass.vic.edu.au/policies.  

 

VISITOR  

https://www.baringass.vic.edu.au/policies.
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Baringa school is committed to providing an environment where our students are safe and 
participation is valued, their views respected, and their voices are heard about decisions that 
affect their lives. 
We promote positive relationships between students and adults and between students and 
their peers. These relationships are based on trust and respect.  
Particular attention is given to the Child Safety needs of aboriginal students. Those from  
culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds, international students, students with  
disabilities, those unable to live at home, children and young people who identify as LGBTIQ+ 
Child Safety is a shared responsibility. 
Every person involved in our school has an important role in promoting child safety and  
welling being and reporting any issue or concerns about a child’s safety. 
We are committed to making decisions that support our young people. 





Thankyou to the staff from Basketball Victoria who spent the morning with 

students who were interested in learning new skills and playing as a team 

member . All students seemed to really enjoy themselves !!! 












